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Stephanie Ballango                                                                                Our Ref: SSD-9835-PA-114
Director – Consultant to Infrastructure
PO BOX R220
Royal Exchange NSW 1225

25/05/2022

Dear Ms. Ballango,

Sydney Football Stadium Redevelopment (SSD-9835)
Quarterly update on Ecological Sustainable Development, Condition B20

I refer to your submission dated 17 May 2022, attaching a quarterly update on Ecological
Sustainable Development (ESD) measures under condition B20 of SSD-9835.

I note the status of the identified ESD measures which are being implemented to achieve the
targeted Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) v4 Gold certificate as per the
corresponding consent requirement. 

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the submitted ESD update for the following reporting
period:

 Q1 2022: January – March 2022, Rev 2 dated 17 May 2022

The above quarterly update is submitted for our information in accordance with the Department’s
letters dated 30 September 2020 and 3 August 2021.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Samuel Heaton at
samuel.heaton@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management
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